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Briefing on the Gender Based Violence (GBV) Subcluster System in Kenya 

Ms. Jennifer Miquel, Regional Emergency Reproductive Health Coordinator at UNFPA Nairobi/Kenya, provided a reflection on the set-up, coordination and effectiveness of the gender based violence (GBV) subcluster system in Kenya during the post-election crisis. The GBV sub cluster was established under the protection cluster in the early phase of the crisis. The response included: (a) recruitment of a GBV consultant within 10 days of the crisis, (b) an inter-agency assessment for 5 main impacted sites within the first month, (c) development of  “Who What Where forms”, (d) trainings on GBV guidelines and sexual exploitation and abuse, (e) mainstreaming GBV and gender within the clusters using the IASC GBV Guidelines and Gender Handbook, and (f) information management including website development. Ms. Miquel also highlighted early findings of the GBV subcluster coordination review. The preliminary findings indicated that the understanding of both the cluster approach and GBV subcluster system were better on a national than on the sub-national level, and that there was a lack of understanding between programming and coordination. However sub cluster members did feel that the overall response and coordination of GBV was improved due to the subcluster. Some local actors expressed concerns about the “UN-centered” process. Ms. Miquel added that the technical capacity on the field level remained limited and would require more support. The official subcluster coordination review will be published at a later stage. For further information, please visit the Humanitarian Reform website (http://www.humanitarianreform.org/humanitarianreform/Default.aspx?tabid=521). 
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